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via posting
TO:
Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Electronic Delivery Mechanisms (EDM) Subcommittee Members and Interested Industry Parties
FROM: 
Elizabeth Mallett, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
WGQ EDM Subcommittee Final Meeting Minutes – Tuesday, January 7, 2020
DATE:

January 21, 2020
WHOLESALE GAS QUADRANT
Electronic Delivery Mechanisms Subcommittee
Conference Call with Web Casting

Tuesday, January 7, 2020 – 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM Central
FINAL MINUTES
1.
Welcome
Mr. Spangler welcomed the participants and opened the meeting.  Ms. Mallett provided the Antitrust and Other Meeting Policies reminder.  The participants introduced themselves over the phone.  Mr. Spangler reviewed the draft agenda.  Mr. Burden moved to adopt the draft agenda as final.  Ms. Lopez seconded the motion and the motion passed without opposition.
The participants reviewed the December 2, 2019 draft meeting minutes as redlined by Mr. Burden.  Ms. Lopez suggested an edit.  Ms. McCain moved to adopt the revised redlined draft minutes as final.  Mr. McCord seconded the motion.  The motion passed without opposition.  The final minutes are available at the following link: https://www.naesb.org//pdf4/wgq_edm120219fm.doc. 
2.
Discussion on 2019 WGQ Annual Plan Item 2 – Review minimum technical characteristics in Appendices B, C, and D of the WGQ QEDM Manual, and make changes as appropriate

Mr. Spangler reviewed the modifications made to the NAESB WGQ Quadrant Electronic Delivery Mechanism Related Standards Manual (QEDM).  He stated that Appendices B and C were combined and references to those appendices were updated throughout the document.  The participants discussed the possible browsers to be listed in the Appendices as well as the references to RFC documents.  Ms. Hogge suggested that the minimum technical guidelines and the suggested example work station be combined.  Mr. Connor stated that the examples should be retained, as they are suggestions beyond the minimum needed.  Mr. Spangler suggested clarifying that one table is minimal and the other is merely an example of a possible workstation.  Ms. Hogge stated that the two tables may confuse developers.  The subcommittee changed the example to “Example Minimum Configuration of a Client Workstation” and deleted the minimum hardware table.  The participants agreed to review the draft document with their in-house developers before the next meeting.
The QEDM with all of the modifications made during the meeting may be accessed through the following link: https://www.naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=wgq_edm012120w1.docx. 
3.
Other Business

The WGQ EDM Subcommittee will hold a conference call on January 21, 2020 from 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM Central.
4.
Adjourn
The meeting adjourned at 4:15 PM Central on a motion by Ms. Lopez.  Mr. McCord seconded the motion.  The motion passed without opposition.
5.
Attendees
	First Name
	Last Name
	Organization

	Christopher 
	Burden
	Enbridge (U.S.) Inc.

	Pete
	Connor
	Representing American Gas Association

	Doug
	Field
	Southern Star Central Gas Pipeline

	Micki
	Hoffee
	Northern Natural Gas

	Rachel
	Hogge
	Dominion Energy Transmission Inc.

	Nichole
	Lopez
	Kinder Morgan Inc.

	Elizabeth
	Mallett
	North American Energy Standards Board

	Steven
	McCord
	TransCanada Pipelines Limited

	Marcy
	McCain
	Enbridge (U.S.) Inc.

	Don
	Muhr
	Northern Natural Gas

	Sheldon
	Perry
	OATI

	Leigh
	Spangler
	Latitude Technologies
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